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State of Georgia Suspended and Debarred Suppliers 
State Fiscal Year 2023 

 
The Department of Administrative Services, State Purchasing Division (SPD), may suspend or debar individuals or 
companies from doing business with the State of Georgia as further described in the Georgia Procurement Manual, 
Section 7.7.4 Suspension and Debarment.  The following list of suppliers have been suspended or debarred by SPD from 
receiving State of Georgia contracts as of the respective effective date through the identified expiration date: 
 
Supplier Name Supplier ID Supplier 

Address 
Status 

(Suspended/Debarred) 
Effective Date Expiration Date 

 
NONE 

 
 
SPD will periodically update and republish this document.  For any questions, please contact SPD at 
process.improvement@doas.ga.gov.  
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